
May 2024

Hello Strathcona families, 

May is another exciting learning month in the Strathcona

School Community. As the weather warms up, we have many

learning adventures for our students planned as they venture

out onto the land and into our community. 

One of the upcoming opportunities is the annual STEM Day

hosted by the University of Winnipeg on May 9th for our grades

3-6 students. We also have a variety of extra curricular clubs

happening in May, including Soccer, Yoga, Running, and

Lighthouse. 

We are very happy to invite families to our annual Strathcona

School BBQ, which wil l  include a musical performance by our

grade five and six students. Please join us on Thursday May

16th at 4:30 pm for our grade 5/6 performance, followed by

our BBQ! Meet us out back in the courtyard and on the

playground for music, games, food, and fun!

Take care and see you soon!

Jeremy Midford                                 Helen Sabater-Fixe

Principal                                           Vice Principal

STRATHCONA SCHOOL



Arrival at School

Supervision outdoors in the morning starts at 8:40 am. 

At lunch, please bring students no earlier than 12:50 pm ,  as
supervision is l imited due to our lunch program.  

Student Pick Up: Important Info

Students wil l  be walked outside with their teacher into their
pick up and drop off l ine on the hard top. Parents/guardians
and older siblings wil l  pick up students from their designated
line. Please do not double park or stop along Alfred Avenue
for pickup. Students will not be dismissed from their line
to a parent in a vehicle. This is for safety! Please park, exit
your vehicle, and pick up your child from their classroom
line. Thank you for keeping everyone safe!

Thank you for your continued support in making our entry and
exit times safe for all of our Strathcona families! 

This month we would l ike to invite all family members who have
participated in Parent Council this year to be our guest at our
Volunteer Tea Reception! We want to thank you for all of the
hard work you have done this year supporting our Strathcona
School Community. 

Volunteer Tea Reception

Thursday May 23rd at 12:00 pm in the gym
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